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To whom it may concern, 
 
I would like to express my oposition to the Windsor Bridge Replacement Project.  
 
My interest in this project comes from visiting the area for the last six years to visit my 
mother who is a resident at Wilberforce. 
 
I have known of this project’s existence for some time and have witnessed a lack of 
communication between local government and the RMS and the hawkesbury community. 
 
There is a seeming lack of respect for the local history of the area, as well as the whole of 
community outrage and opposition to this project. Traffic flow will not improve with the 
project and the area wouldn’t benefit greatly from a by-pass. The Hawkesbury community is 
being ignored.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Jessica Ballantyne Butz 

 
 




